
	

	

 
June 17, 2024 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am writing to highly recommend Mr. Terrill Vidale and 2Deep Entertainment to service the 
entertainment needs of your organization. In my role as vice president of student affairs at 
Alabama A&M University, and now as president of Saint Elizabeth University, I have had the 
privilege of working with 2Deep Entertainment on various projects, including concerts, lectures, 
and comedy shows, and I remain impressed by their talent, professionalism, and dedication. 
Their passion for the craft of entertainment is evident in every performance, and their 
commitment to excellence sets them apart as a truly outstanding talent in the industry. 
 
Throughout our collaboration, Mr. Vidale has consistently demonstrated a high level of 
expertise and a keen eye for detail in all aspects of his work. His ability to navigate the 
complexities of the entertainment industry while catering to the unique needs of higher 
education institutions is truly commendable. Terrill's deep understanding of the nuances of 
higher education sets him apart from other vendors and enables him to deliver tailored 
solutions that meet and exceed our expectations. 
 
What truly sets 2Deep Entertainment apart is their commitment to being a true partner in every 
sense of the word. Terrill and his team have consistently gone above and beyond to ensure 
our events are not only successful but also memorable experiences for our students, faculty, 
staff, and alumni. Their collaborative approach, creativity, and willingness to listen and adapt to 
our specific needs have made them an invaluable asset to our organization. 
 
In addition to his professional acumen, Terrill's integrity, reliability, and genuine passion for his 
work shine through in everything he does. It is rare to find a partner who is not only skilled in 
their craft but also dedicated to building long-lasting relationships based on trust and mutual 
respect. 
 
I have no hesitation in recommending Mr. Terrill Vidale and 2Deep Entertainment for any 
entertainment projects or partnerships. Should you require any further information or have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to me. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Gary B. Crosby, Ph.D. 
President  
 


